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Concrete pours between February 22 and March 7, 2025 at Oak-VGH Station 
February 21, 2025 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation has scheduled multiple upcoming concrete pours at the future Oak-VGH 
Station. Further details are available below. 
 

 

Construction Activities 

Multiple concrete pours will take place: 

• On Saturday, February 22, 2025; work hours are from 5 a.m. to 7 p.m., with the first concrete 
truck arriving on-site around 6 a.m. 70 trucks are expected for this pour. 

• On Thursday, February 27, 2025; work hours are from 5 a.m. to 7 p.m., with the first concrete 
truck arriving on-site around 6 a.m. 25 trucks are expected for this pour. 

• From Monday, March 3 to Friday, March 7; work hours are Monday to Friday from 6:30 a.m. to 
4 p.m., with the first concrete trucks arriving on-site daily around 7 a.m. 10 trucks are expected 
per day for these pours. 

 

What to expect 

• Concrete pumps will be located inside the station site and inside the W. Broadway and Oak St. 
laydown area. Concrete trucks will utilize the laneway south of W. Broadway, between Laurel St. 
and Oak St., for truck access to the site. 

• Low-noise work will continue into the evening to complete related activities. 

• Please note that concrete trucks are required to have their engines running at all times to keep 
their drums turning, and to use traditional back-up alarms for crew safety. 

 

Traffic 

Temporary traffic changes may be in place during the concrete pour as follows: 

• Traffic control personnel will be on site to manage pedestrians, cyclists and concrete trucks.  
• Access to businesses, health services, and residences will be maintained for all activities. 
• Parking restrictions in the southbound parking lane on Laurel St. from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. will be 

extended until Friday, March 7. 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca/current-work/. 
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